
	

	

 
 

Earl Stewart Toyota COVID-19 
Precautions 

 

A Message from Earl Stewart 
 
As the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to impact our 
community, I feel it is important to connect with you directly to share 
more about the steps we are taking to help keep our guests and team 
members safe and healthy. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers go out to all those affected by COVID-19 in 
our state, country, and around the world. The health and safety of our 
guests and team members has always been and will continue to be our 
top priority. 
 
Constant Deep Cleaning: We have increased the intensity and 
frequency of our daily facility cleaning and have also enhanced the 
nightly deep cleaning of our facilities, including sanitizing high touch 
areas such as keyboards, telephones, guest common areas, our shuttle 
vans, and other high touch areas. We have also put a regular sanitizing 
regimen for all surfaces in customer and employee areas in place 
during business hours. 
 
We have also added additional hand sanitizer and cleansing wipes in 
our facilities for use by both our team members and guests. We are 
also ensuring our team has the information they need to stay healthy 
and mandated them to stay home if they aren’t feeling well. 
We require all employees to wear protective cloth face coverings while 
at work, per the CDC guidelines. 
 



	

	

 
No-one Sick Will Be Allowed to Come to Work: All employees will 
receive full pay for missing work due to infection or suspicion of 
infection by the coronavirus. No one who is sick or possibly sick will 
feel obligated to come to work for fear of missing a paycheck. 
 
We believe Earl Stewart Toyota is well ahead of the curve when it 
comes to COVID-19 preparations and we intend to remain open for 
business to serve our community. 
 
Do Business with Us from Home: You can visit our Buy-From-Home 
Express Storefront on EarlStewartToyota.com to shop, configure and 
purchase your new or preowned Toyota and we will deliver it straight 
to your doorstep anywhere in Florida for free and with a 7-Day 
unconditional money back guarantee. 
 
We also offer service pick up and delivery! 
 
New Business Hours: Sales and service now close at 5 PM Monday 
through Friday. Service now closes at 3 PM on Saturdays and is closed 
on Sundays. Please click here for complete hours of operation 
https://www.earlstewarttoyota.com/contact-us/ 
 
	


